
    St Michael’s CE Primary School 

                                                                                                     Headteacher:   Mrs Jade-Simone Bacon  

 

18th April 2024 

4GP Houses of Parliament Trip, Friday 3rd May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

We have been given the fabulous opportunity to visit the Houses of Parliament to enhance our 

learning about Democracy, which has been part of our Ancient Greece topic.  

We will be travelling by public transport from Gordon Hill to Westminster and travelling within 

school hours, so children should arrive at school in the morning at the usual time and will return 

in time for normal pick up time. The Office will text you if we are significantly delayed. 

As with all trips, children who have selected to have a school dinner will receive a school packed 

lunch. Please ensure you select either a tuna or cheese sandwich when making your choices for 

that week. Please note if you choose a hot meal, your child will be automatically given a cheese 

sandwich. The school packed lunch is provided in a paper bag; as these invariably tear during the 

journey, please provide your child with a suitable carrier bag to use. 

There is no cost for this trip, but you will need to please give your consent for this visit via 

Parentpay. This needs to be completed by Friday 26th April. 

 

Your son/daughter will need to wear full school uniform and a coat. 

We are only able to take the children on these trips with the generous help of parents and 

carers.  If you are able to accompany us on this trip, please let us know by emailing: 

office@st-michaels.enfield.sch.uk.  There is a restriction on the number of adults admitted to 

the Houses of Parliament, so we cannot guarantee that volunteers will be able to go in with the 

class. 

 

With many thanks, 

Year 4 Team 
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